
The Pharmacy Society of Wisconsin’s 
Ambulatory Care Advisory Committee (ACAC) 
first met Dr. Abigail Moore two years ago. Dr. 
Moore is still an ambulatory care pharmacist 
within an ambulatory care clinic in Baraboo, 
Wisconsin. Since we last spoke to Dr. Moore, 
she has been promoted to the Pharmacy 
Manager and staffs the out-patient 
pharmacy within the clinic 2 days per week 
and splits her time the other 3 days a week 
between maintaining a smoking cessation 
ambulatory care practice and managerial 
responsibilities. Dr. Moore still works 
under the collaborative practice agreement 
which allows her to prescribe all FDA-approved treatment options for smoking cessation, 
as well as order any labs or other necessary tests when clinically indicated. She has 
been focusing on smoking cessation services, becoming nationally certified as a tobacco 
treatment specialist and prior to COVID she was hosting a monthly quit smoking group with 
a physician’s assistant and a nurse within the health department. She is able to accept 
referrals from providers as well as allows patient to self-refer themselves for her services. To 
continue to grow her clinical services at the clinic, Dr. Moore has become CDCES certified 
with plans to expand her ambulatory care practice into diabetes care. Since COVID, Dr. 
Moore and her staff have been very involved in COVID swabbing, flu vaccinations, and 
administering COVID vaccines in addition to normal responsibilities. Dr. Moore continues 
to move the needle for ambulatory care pharmacists in a combined retail/clinic setting 
forward! Dr. Moore and her team continue to help patients in every way possible and are 
persevering through the pandemic! Keep up the dedicated work Dr. Moore! 

To learn more about Dr. Moore and her current position, please email her directly at Abigail.
moore@ho-chunk.com. 


